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Nov 22, 2024 
 

Next Week at a Glance 

November 25 - 29 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Nov 25th  Gymnastics All Week 

Tuesday, Nov 26th  Neufeld Order Pick up 2:30pm 

Wednesday, Nov 27th  Grade 5 Volleyball Game at Minnekhada 

Thursday, Nov 28th  Feeding Futures 

Friday, Nov 29th  Domino’s Pizza (If you ordered) 

 

 

New Information 
 

  
 

Pink Shirt Day is Feb 26th  
 

Terry Fox Secondary Leadership classes have 
designed new black (with pink 
text) or pink (with black text) 

anti-bullying shirts, “Be Kind”, with the hope 
of raising awareness and money to provide needed funds to 
“Kidsport Tri Cities” to help youth get involved in organized 
sport. Staying active through sports creates a positive 
atmosphere for our youth in the Tri Cities. Let’s make a 
difference! 
  
You can order Here 
 
 
 

 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/


  

The City of Port Coquitlam 
is on the hunt for all of the 
best Holiday artwork from 
kids around the City! 
Submitted pieces may be 
featured on the cover of 
the City’s official 
Christmas card, as well as 
their website, social media 
platforms, and outdoor 
signage! Submit by Nov. 
24 at 
https://ow.ly/4Py750U6f3w. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 
 

NEUFELD- Please pick-up Tuesday November 26th @ 2:30.   

Orders must be picked up, as we do not have a freezer to store any 

items not picked up. 
 
 

 

BLACK FRIDAY SALE  

www.mabelslabels.ca 
Make sure to select - support a 
Fundraiser- Cedar Drive PAC 

55% off with code 

BLACKFRIDAY55 Black 

Friday Bundle 
 

 
 

 
 
 

https://ow.ly/4Py750U6f3w
http://www.mabelslabels.ca/


  

Taco Del Mar (Friday, December 13) – order here 
The Grade 5 fundraising committee is pleased to offer families the 

opportunity to order Taco Del Mar lunch on Friday, December 13th. 

This lunch is optional and if you choose not to participate, please 

ensure you send lunch with your child(ren). There is an option to 

purchase an additional taco/quesadilla for an extra charge.  If you would like your child to 

participate in this hot lunch but the cost of the food poses a financial hardship for your 

family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca 

Please place your order in on School Cash Online.  All orders must be placed by 

Thursday, December 5th by 11:59pm. 

 

 

 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 

 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/

